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GENERAL LICENSING COMMITTEE 
19 DECEMBER 2007 
 
Present:   Councillor Dhamrait (Chair) 
 

Councillors Baxter, Berry, Hird, Hussain, Jackson, Jennings, S Khan, 
Lowe, Rawson, Redfern and Skelton  

 
06/07 Apologies 
 
An apology for absence was received from Councillor Poulter. 
 
07/07 Late items introduced by the Chair 
 
There were no late items. 
 
08/07 Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
09/07 Minutes of the Previous Meeting 
 
The minutes of the meeting held on 11 July 2007 were approved as a correct 
record and signed by the Chair. 
 
10/07 Review of The Licensing Policy 2008 and   
  Consultation Results 
 
The Committee considered a report from the Interim Director of Environmental 
Services that detailed the results of the review of the Licensing Policy.  The 
Licensing Policy had been the subject of a consultation exercise between July 
and October 2007, with the results being collated in November 2007.  A 
summary of the consultation plan and the responses to the completed 
questionnaires were attached at appendices 2 and 3. 
 
The Committee noted that there had been a very low number of questionnaires 
returned. 
 
The revised policy was attached at Appendix 5 and included two main 
recommended changes; the removal of the Derby City Crime and Disorder 
Partnership and the inclusion of a section on Promoting and Achieving Equality. 



 
Resolved to: 
 

1. approve the recommendations. 
 
2. note the comments and information obtained from the consultation 

process. 
 
3. recommend Council adopt the final draft 2008 version of the 

Licensing Policy. 
 
 
 
 

MINUTES END 
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